



A MISAKI, JAPAN

During the week, a lot of Japanese students go to *juku* (a homework **club**) after school. My friends and I go there three days a week and on Saturday morning. We learn Maths, Science and English. I also go swimming – my school has a big swimming **pool**.



B CHLOE, ENGLAND

I love dancing and when I finish school I have dance classes on Mondays and Wednesdays. At the end of the **term** we have a **show** – we dance in front of all our parents and friends. On Tuesdays and Thursdays I have Art classes. I'm not very good at drawing!



C MIKKO, FINLAND

I like playing music so I have music classes after school. I play the guitar and my teacher is a rock **musician**. I also play chess and our school has a chess club. We sometimes have **competitions** with other schools.



D JORGE, SPAIN

I have English classes after school every Tuesday and Thursday, but on the other days of the week, I do athletics. I love running and I want to go to the Olympic Games. I don't play other sports but my brother does karate.

- 1 ★ Read the text about after school activities.
Write the activities for pictures 1–6.



1 _____



2 _____



3 _____



4 _____



5 _____



6 _____

2 ★★ Complete the sentences with the words in *bold italics* from the text.

- 1 You go to a theatre to see a _____.
- 2 _____ are something people try to win.
- 3 There are two or three _____ in a school year.
- 4 You have a _____ when people often meet to do an activity together.
- 5 You can go swimming in a _____.
- 6 A person who plays music is a _____.

3 ★★ Read the text again and circle the correct options.

- 1 Misaki goes to *juku* b days a week.
a three **(b)** four c five
- 2 Chloe has dance classes _____.
a two days a week **b** three times a week
c at the end of term
- 3 Chloe doesn't _____ very well.
a dance **b** write c draw
- 4 Mikko does _____ after school activities.
a two **b** three c four
- 5 Mikko doesn't play _____.
a music **b** games c sports
- 6 Jorge does athletics _____ days a week.
a two **b** three c four

**4 ★★★ Who says these sentences?
Write *Misaki, Chloe, Mikko* or *Jorge*.**

- 1 'I can play *Happy Birthday* on the guitar.'
- 2 'The water is very cold!'
- 3 'The photos of the show are on my Facebook page.'
- 4 'Where are my running shoes?'
- 5 'My teacher has a concert tomorrow.'
- 6 'What colours can I use in my drawing?'

(this exercise is from page 21 in the workbook)